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Works Notice 
 

Construction update  
During April 2021, UNITY Alliance will continue work within the rail corridor at Moorooka for 
construction of the Cross River Rail project. The works are in preparation for new train 
stabling facilities at Clapham Yard. 

As part of the Cross River Rail project additional train stabling, crew facilities, maintenance buildings, fencing and staff 

car parking will be built at Clapham Yard, adjacent to Moorooka station. 

Details of work 

The following activities are scheduled to occur between 6:30am and 6:30pm, Monday to Saturday during April 2021, 
weather and construction conditions permitting: 

• Constructing temporary site offices   

• Placing temporary fencing and erosion and sediment controls 

• Ground surface vegetation removal, stripping topsoil and stockpiling materials  

• Public utilities identification and relocation (including water, sewer, communications and electrical) 

• Geotechnical investigations to determine ground conditions and inform design 

• Asbestos removal and redundant buildings and structures to be demolished (refer to map over page) in the 

project corridor. Prior to demolition, work will be carried out to remove internal fittings and fixtures and to safely 

remove any hazardous materials found in the buildings. These activities will be carried out in accordance with 

regulatory requirements for the safety of workers and the community.  

• Import, placement and compaction of gravels to build up the ground levels of the stabling yard 

• Track and maintenance works within the rail corridor. 

What to expect 

During these works you may notice some intermittent disruptions such as: 

• Temporary traffic changes on Chale Street, Yeerongpilly. Where required, traffic control will be in place to assist 

motorists. Please observe traffic signage and directions of traffic controllers  

• Light vehicles, trucks and machinery including excavators, graders, water carts, frontend loaders, mobile 

cranes, vacuum excavation truck, small power tools, drills, saws and minor vibrating equipment 

• Changes around your local area such as construction vehicles, traffic management signs and personnel 

• Some noise, vibration and dust associated with heavy machinery and equipment 

• Placement of temporary fencing around construction areas. 

Moorooka Station and Clapham Yard design 

The design process for Moorooka station and Clapham Yard stabling facility are currently underway. You will be notified 

of public consultation on the Moorooka station concept design and Clapham Yard proposed changes in the near future. 

Out-of-hours work 

Some out of hours works will be required during the construction of the new Clapham Yard stabling facilities. We will 

notify any impacted residents or businesses ahead of any out-of-hours works taking place.  

We appreciate your patience during construction and will continue to update you as work progresses. 
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Introducing route 109 – your StationLink  

To support customers during the closure of Yeronga station, new route 109 – StationLink – will be introduced, 

running between Moorooka and Boggo Road stations. Visit translink.com.au for more information.  


